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The British Motor Museum is one of three finalists in the 2024 Royal
Automobile Club’s 2024 Historic Awards.

They tell us:

(All words and photographs from The British Motor Museum).
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The British Motor Museum is delighted to once again be selected as one of three finalists in
the Museums & Collections category in the 2024 Royal Automobile Club Historic Awards.
The annual Awards recognise outstanding achievements within the British historic motoring
and motorsport world. The judges will announce the results at a glittering awards ceremony
on 21 November at the Royal Automobile Club in Pall Mall.

The Museum was shortlisted for the wealth of initiatives introduced over the past year,
including the introduction of the Adopt a Car scheme, ‘From Sketch to Street’ – a new,
groundbreaking exhibition which explores the art and engineering involved in historic
British car design, the reconstruction of Herbert Austin’s office, some 3 years after it was
painstakingly packaged up from inside the Longbridge plant, the rescue of several MG
Rover prototypes (please see photograph below) and the creation of a new Learning Hub.
 The Museum also hosted Rustival, a brand-new family-friendly show created by YouTubers
Ian and Carly from HubNut, Matt from Furious Driving and Steph from idriveaclassic.

MG prototypes.
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The famous Austin and Morris offices side by side today.

Stephen Laing, Head of Collections and Engagement at the British Motor Museum said
“We’re thrilled to be shortlisted as a finalist in the Museum & Collections category. It’s been
an incredibly busy and hard-working year for the British Motor Museum which has seen us
launch several innovative exhibitions and initiatives. It’s very rewarding to have reached the
finals which is great recognition of the team’s hard work.”

For more information about the Awards please visit
www.royalautomobileclubhistoricawards.co.uk. To find out more about the British Motor
Museum please visit www.britishmotormuseum.co.uk

Follow The British Motor Museum on social media:

Twitter @BMMuseum     Facebook www.facebook.com/BritishMotorMuseum

Instagram www.instagram.com/britishmotormuseum

https://www.wheels-alive.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2024/10/Both-Offices-scaled.jpg
http://www.royalautomobileclubhistoricawards.co.uk
http://www.britishmotormuseum.co.uk
https://twitter.com/BMMuseum
http://www.facebook.com/BritishMotorMuseum
http://www.wheels-alive.co.uk


www.wheels-alive.co.uk

http://www.wheels-alive.co.uk

